Schofield, Jennifer J.

From: Njee, Latrice <latrice.njee@doas.ga.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 2:03 PM

To: Schofield, Jennifer J.

Subject: RE: 99999-SPD-G20170531-0002
Jennifer,

Good afternoon. The Convenience Statewide Contact for Walk-in Building with Home Depot has two additional renewal
options. As of today’s date it is set to renew. Please contact me 30 days prior to the expiration for an update on any
changes that may occur.

Best regards,

Latrice Njee, GCPA, GCPM

Contract Management Specialist

State Purchasing Division

Georgia Department of Administrative Services
(404) 656-5452

latrice.njee@doas.ga.gov

Feedback? Please share your thoughts on DOAS’ Facebook, Twitter, or LinkedIn page!

From: Schofield, Jennifer J. <jjschofield @dekalbcountyga.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 10:50 AM

To: Njee, Latrice <latrice.njee@doas.ga.gov>

Subject: 99999-SPD-G20170531-0002

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning,

DeKalb County is piggybacking off of this SWC which expires on July 31, 2019. Do you anticipate the contract will be
renewed and if so, for how long? Any assistance that you can give me will be greatly appreciated.

Thanks

Kindest regards,

— Jennifer Schofield | Procurement Agent | Team C
' DeKalb County Government | Purchasing & Contracting Department
1300 Commerce Drive, 2" Floor | Decatur, GA | 30030

DeKalb County Office: (404) 687.4042
iischofield@dekalbcountyga.gov | www.dekalbcountyga.gov
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